
ADAMS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD 

The regular meeting of the Adams Township Parks and Recreation Board was held on June 

7, 2022 at the Adams Township Municipal Building located at 690 Valencia Road, Mars, PA 

16046. 

The meeting began at 7:00 P.M.  The following members of the Parks and Recreation Board 

were present:  Dave Goodworth, Shelley Savoroski and Rochelle Seideneck.  Also present 

was Parks & Recreation Director Haley Zaliponi. 

UPDATES: 

Pickleball Courts:  Both surfacing and fencing was completed in the month of May.  Nets 

and posts will be installed the last week in June. 

War Memorial Pavilion (Tentative Completion Date of June 30th) 

Musco Baseball Lights & Equipment (Lights will be operating by fall season) 

New Water Line (Completed) 

Splash Pad & Pavilion (Tentative Completion for Fall) 

Power Master Plan (Work to begin in August) 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Car Cruise Fundraiser Beneficiary 

Haley Zaliponi discussed a possible beneficiary for the Annual Car Cruise on September 17, 

2022.  She mentioned the Vice-President of Adams Area Fire District has been in the 

hospital since early March.  The Board agreed to contact the Adams Area Fire District and 

make the recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. 

Friends of Adams Township Community Park, Inc. Sip & Stroll Event 

Sip & Stroll is scheduled for August 20, 2022 from 5:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M. and will benefit 
the splash pad project.  No Bad Juju has been scheduled to provide the entertainment for 
the evening and presale tickets will go on sale on June 17, 2022.  There was discussion on 
finding additional sponsors to help cover costs of tent rentals, the band and promotional 
items. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 P.M.  The next meeting will be on August 2, 2022 and the 
July meeting is cancelled due to the holiday. 

 

Submitted by: 

Haley Zaliponi 

 


